
Monday, September 10, 2018 
 

 Attention Sophomores and Juniors!  Everett High School’s PSAT is Wednesday, October 

10.  All sophomores will be assigned to test for FREE.  Juniors planning to take the PSAT must 

purchase a test booklet from the Treasurer’s office for $25.  Book are on sale until this 

Wednesday, September 12.  Fee Waivers are available for eligible students. Do not delay! 

 Come support our Everett Seagulls at the homecoming football game against Shorewood High 
School on Friday, Sept. 28th. Make sure to check out our homecoming tailgate before the game 
for music, food, and games! 

 Hurry up and grab your suits and dresses, because our homecoming dance is fast approaching 
on Sept. 29th!! This year’s homecoming theme is LAS VEGAS!  

 Seniors! There is a senior meeting in the cafeteria THIS WEDNESDAY during nesika to vote for 
this year’s homecoming court nominees! 

 GSA will be meeting in Mr. Stair’s room (B-234) after school on Tuesday from 2:15 -3:00.  Make 
sure, if you stay after, to arrange for transportation. 

 We want your voice! All students are invited to visit the ASB office in the cafeteria to express 
their opinions, provide suggestions, and ask questions regarding our school. The ASB office is 
open during both lunches on Tuesday and Thursday, as well as 2:05-2:30 on Monday-Friday. 

 There will be a mandatory informational meeting for any fall season athletes needing to apply 
for a PE Waiver.  Please meet promptly at 2:10pm after school in the gymnasium classroom this 
Thursday September 13th.   

 
Today in Sports: 

 Boys tennis at Shorewood at 3:30 


